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I write to you in support of House Bill 3213. The testing of cosmetics on animals is 

both cruel and unnecessary. There is a wide range of tests that can be done to verify 

the safety of cosmetics without harming animals. I believe that making animal testing 

illegal is the best way to stop cosmetics companies from continuing to use that cruel 

and inhumane practice. Thank you. 


